

REPORT TO COUNCIL – 18 JULY 2006

Since the start of the municipal year there have been three meetings of the Committee.  Little was achieved at the first.

However, the last two have been very constructive and productive.

The Committee reviewed its workload for the forthcoming year and all members are keen to involve themselves with the Asset Management Plan and its progress.  This will be a key report at the next meeting and further involvement of the Committee is anticipated later in the year.  It is hoped that there will be proposals and suggestions for the Executive to consider.

The Committee will also be involved in the budget process later in the year.

The Committee did, however, have its first opportunity to review some of the budget paperwork at the last meeting.  This proved to be a constructive piece of scrutiny with a number of suggestions hopefully being pursued or looked at by the Executive.

By way of innovation the Committee is hoping to (subject to any constitutional issues) introduce a Part C to the agenda.  This will allow reports to be seen and considered by the Committee without the need for formal comment.  This should improve the working of the Committee.

Councillor John Stevenson

Chairman

Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee

11 July 2006
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